
 

 

Budgetary Control Module in WyoCloud Financial Management  

 

An issue with the budgetary control module within WyoCloud Financial Management was recently 

discovered.  This issue only affects this specific module – no other part of the financial system was 

affected.  The issue has been resolved; however, if you have downloaded any information from the 

budgetary control module or downloaded the budget by account report, please re-download those 

files.   

 

 

Contact Information 

Financial Affairs  
Room: Old Main Room 113 
Phone: (307) 766-4340 
Fax: (307) 766-6762 
financialaffairs@uwyo.edu   www.uwyo.edu/administration/financial-
affairs  
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